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As an attorney with over seven years of experience in private practice and working in the 

court system, my professional career has been rooted in the pursuit of justice through civil rights 

litigation and advocacy. I view the opportunity to serve on the civil rights section executive 

committee as an at-large member as a natural extension of my commitment to protecting civil 

liberties and contributing to a more equitable legal system. 

I often represent individuals in civil rights matters, and have worked on cases addressing 

violations of civil rights in the context of law enforcement, prisons, and medical facilities for those 

with disabilities. These experiences have not only deepened my understanding of the legal and 

systemic challenges that civil rights plaintiffs face, but also strengthened my resolve to be a voice 

for equity and enforcement of civil legal protections for all. 

I believe the Civil Rights Section plays a vital role in shaping the profession’s response to 

ongoing issues and challenges facing people whose civil rights are threatened, and I would be 

honored to contribute to its mission through thoughtful engagement, collaboration, and service.  I 

want to help the section grow and expand its programming for Washington practitioners who work 

to help protect civil rights. 

I bring to this role a practitioner’s perspective, a passion for justice, and a strong desire to 

support the Section’s work in promoting education, awareness, and actionable change. I welcome 

the opportunity to work alongside fellow committee members to help further the Section’s goals 

and ensure that our bar supports attorneys engaging in the important work of helping preserve civil 

rights for everyone. 

 


